
 
 
 
 
August 28, 2018 
 
 
Office of Commission Clerk 
State of Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Attached please find the City of Tallahassee’s (TAL) response to the Florida Public Service 
Commission’s third request for supplemental information regarding TAL’s 2018 Ten Year Site 
Plan report provided pursuant to Section 366.05(7), F.S., Docket Number 20180000-OT.  If you 
should have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at (850) 891-
3130 or paul.clark@talgov.com.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Paul D. Clark, II 
Principal Engineer 
 
Attachment 
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Supplemental Data Request #3 
 
 
1. Please provide an electronic copy (in Excel format) of Schedule 3.1 "History and Forecast of Summer 

Peak Demand (MW)" and Schedule 3.2 "History and Forecast Winter Peak Demand (MW)" contained 
in the utility's 1999 through 2010 TYSPs.  

 
The requested information for the City of Tallahassee, Electric Utility (“TAL”) is provided in the 
accompanying Excel spreadsheet files entitled “TAL Schedules 3_1_1.xls” (for summer data) and 
“TAL Schedules 3_2_1.xls” (for winter data). 




